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Sickel Files for Falls City School Board
(KLZA) -- Randall Sickel of Falls City has filed to run for a 4-year term on the Falls City Board of
Education.

Sickel become the third candidate to seek one of the three seats up for a for-year term on the board.
He joins incumbents Scott Huppert and John Martin in the race. Current board member Teresa
Olberding did not seek re-election.

Current board member Tedd Gilkerson is seeking a two-year term on the board and is the only
person to file for that position.

The filing deadline for incumbents to file for election was February 18th. The filing deadline for
non-incumbents to file for the May primary election in Monday, March 3rd.
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